
 

Badger PE Ski & Snowboard Day 
At 

SHOWDOWN MONTANA 
 
To:  Parents and Guardians of 7th and 8th grade ski/board day participants 
 
The 7th graders will be heading to Showdown for a day of skiing and snowboarding on 
Friday, March 5th.  The 8th graders will be going on Friday, March 12.  As you all know 
the weather can be unpredictable so please dress appropriately. Please bring the 
following items: snow pants, snow jacket, warm hat, warm gloves, insulating layers 
(bottom and top), fleece or hoodie, extra socks, goggles or glasses, scarf or neck gaiter, 
and a helmet (optional). Sunscreen is also recommended. Students are advised to 
dress in layers and bring extra socks just in case.  
 
Students will be eating lunch at Showdown so they will need to bring lunch or money to 
purchase lunch there.  They do offer a lunch special for $10.  
 
Please meet at the Commons doors.  We will be leaving Cascade at 7:00 am.  Please 
arrive between 6:45-6:55. ​Please make sure you have a mask because these will be 
required to ride the bus​.  We will be stopping in Ulm at 7:15. We should arrive back at 
Cascade at 6:00 pm and will stop in Ulm on the way home. There is no cell service at 
Showdown, so we will have the students call home when we reach Great Falls to let you 
have a better idea of arrival. If you are meeting us in Ulm for a return pick-up, please 
understand that we will not leave students there unattended. If a ride is not there to pick 
up your child, we will bring your child back to Cascade where they can be supervised 
until your arrival. Thank you for understanding. 
 
We are looking forward to another great day on the mountain. 


